Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

February 20, 2017
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Brandon Darrow


Eric Mabe





Doug Hall
 


Brian Lennon
Bret Garrett



Clark May

John Wilbur
Members Absent:  None
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson and Jaime Fox.  
At approximately 6:02 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Brandon Darrow. 
Public Forum:  None 
Board minutes:

A motion was made by Bret Garrett and seconded by Brian Lennon to approve the minutes of the January 16, 2017 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Payment of bills:

A motion was made by John Wilbur and seconded by Eric Mabe to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

Elementary Update:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that Burnett Construction was taking care of the final couple of tasks from the last punch list inspection. 
At 6:37 p.m. the Board entered into executive session to discuss the superintendent’s goals and principal’s contracts.
At 7:55 p.m. the Board returned to open session.  Mr. Johnson’s goals were tabled.

A motion was made by Bret Garrett and seconded by John Wilbur to extend both principal’s contracts by 1 year and to give them a 3% raise.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Superintendents Report:
Mr. Johnson reported that the principals had been researching if becoming a District of Innovation would benefit the district.  They had reported they believed we should pursue it further.  Mr. Johnson advised the Board we could have a called meeting to discuss the matter and get the process started.   

Principals Report:
Mrs. Fox reported enrollment of 314 and upcoming events.  
Board Concerns:

None
At 8:24 p.m. a motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Eric Mabe to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
